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Dear Committee Chair 

I write to you about our plans for the next two Senedd@... Initiatives: 

 Senedd@Aberystwyth - week commencing 3 December 2018; 

 Senedd@Caerphilly – week commencing 25 March 2019. 

We are currently in the process of designing our events programme which will be 

complemented by outreach and education sessions with schools, colleges, youth groups, 

community groups, businesses and charities in the area. 

During previous Senedd@ initiatives, committees have held formal meetings and informal 

engagement sessions in community locations, to encourage people to participate in their 

work.  Both Senedd@Aberystwyth and Senedd@Caerphilly provide an opportunity to raise 

your Committee’s profile, and directly engage with local stakeholders and citizens.  As 

such, we would be grateful if you could consider whether your committee would like to 

be involved in one or both Senedd@ and advise us of your intentions by contacting Kevin 

Davies (kevin.davies2@assembly.wales). 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Elin Jones AM 

Llywydd 
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